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Mr. Wayne Adams 
Buro Happold 
Camden Mill 
Lower Bristol Road 
Bath, BA2 3DQ 
 
 
13 January 2011 

 

Dear Wayne, 

 

At yesterday’s Hayle Harbour Advisory Committee meeting I announced the fact that you were on long term 

leave from work due to a serious illness. 

It was the unanimous wish of the Committee that I write to you and express our concern that you have been 

taken ill, our very best wishes for your recovery and expression of our profound respect for the highly 

professional way in which you chaired this committee and carried out your consulting work. 

It was clear that you are highly respected by all those with whom you have worked and, additionally, you have 

made many friends. 

 

With best personal regards, 

 

John Bennett 

Chairman, HHAC 

 

 

 


